
 

 

 

 

 Freedom of Information Team 
North East, Yorkshire and the 
Humber Region 
PO Box 3468 
Sheffield 
S3 8WA 

 

Fax: +44 (0)114 207 2894 
Email:  
FreedomofInformation.NEYH 
@ukba.gsi.gov.uk 

  

www.ukba.homeoffice.gov.uk 

Becky Bbear 
 
Email:  
request-127517-0a33ca0f@whatdotheyknow.com 

 

 

FOI Reference:  24049/1693 

 
 

28 September 2012 

 
Dear Becky Bbear 

 

I am writing in response to your email of 28 September in which you enquire about 
the progress of your request for information FOI 24049/1693.  Your request is being 
handled as a request for information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.  
 
I regret that we have been unable to send you a full response to your request within 
20 working days, as required by the Act.  This is due to a significant increase in the 
number of requests received.   I would like to apologise on behalf of the Department 
for this delay, but I can assure you that we are dealing with your request and we will 
send you a full reply as soon as we can.   
 
If you have any questions about the handling of your information request in the 
meantime, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
Daniela Walker 


